## RECEIVED 1 6 MAY 2014



Mr Ed Cheadle ELMC Community Fund Hewlett Court Newcombe Road Holcombe Brook Bury BL0 9XJ

14th May 2014

Dear Mr Cheadle,

I am writing to thank the East Lancashire Masonic Charity most sincerely for your donation of £4,370 to Bolton Hospice, to allow us to purchase 19 new wardrobe and bedside cabinet units as part of our Building for the Future project.

As you know, Bolton Hospice is only able to continue to offer care and support services for local people facing life-limiting illnesses and their families thanks to the support of organisations such as yours, and as such we are truly grateful for your support of our work in this way.

I have sent a press release and the photograph of the cheque presentation to The Bolton News and I do hope this will attract some press coverage for both our organisations.

Once again, please accept my thanks on behalf of everyone at Bolton Hospice for this kind donation.

Yours sincerely,

Alice Atkinson

Income Generation & Communications Manager

Direct Tel: 01204 663 062

Email: alice.atkinson@boltonhospice.org

Fundraising Department, Queens Park Street, Off Chorley New Road, Bolton BL1 4QT

Tel: (01204) 663055 Fax: (01204) 663050

Email: fundraising@boltonhospice.org Website: www.boltonhospice.org.uk



The Queen's Award for Voluntary Service 2004 Vice Presidents: The Mayor of Bolton Sheila Tonge Maxine Peake

Please help us secure the future of Bolton Hospice by leaving a Gift in your Will.